
2023 Middle School Softball Recap 

The Stratford Middle School Softball Team had an outstanding 2023 season. They 

finished with a 9-2 record and won the Middle School League Championship with a last 

inning, come from behind win over undefeated John Milledge Academy. This group of 

girls worked hard and improved tremendously throughout the season. They are 

coachable, determined, and never give up the fight in big game situations. The team is 

made up of all sixth and seventh graders who will return next year, so the future is 

bright for the Stratford Middle School Softball Program! 


